
PARENTAL CIRCULAR 

Closure of Classes – Pre- Nursery to UKG 

 

         Saturday, 05 November, 2022 

 

Dear Parent 

Keeping in view the prevailing AQI levels in Delhi, classes Pre- Nursery to UKG will remain closed on 

Monday, 07 November, 2022 as per the Directorate of Education NCT of Delhi, Circular 

No.DE.23(737)/Sch.Br./2022 dated 04.11.2022. 
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